
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fire Marshal Division 
 
October 23, 2018 
 
Re: T.A.S Auto Sales 
       509 W. Front St. 
       Lillington, NC 27546 
 
Application Number FMFW1810-0008 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Thank you for submitting the plans for the existing building. The plans have been 
carefully reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance 
with the North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory 
documents.  There are some items that were found during the plan review process that 
need to be addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These 
items are outlined and described below. 
 

 506.1  Knox Box  
o A Knox Box is required to be installed on the building. Please see the link 

below to order Knox box. Paper order form available upon request. 
o https://www.knoxbox.com/store/Knox-Box-3200-Series.cfm 

 

 505.1  Address Numbers 
o The physical address shall be installed on the building so that it is visible 

from the approach side, minimum size of 6 inch. 
o The numbers shall be of contrasting colors. 

 

 906.1 Fire Extinguishers required. 
o A minimum 2A10BC classification of fire extinguisher is required on each 

floor and located so that the maximum travel distance to reach an 
extinguisher does not exceed 75ft. 

o Fire Extinguishers shall be located in approved cabinets along corridors 
and hallways. 

o Also, a minimum 40BC classification fire extinguisher is required inside 
the elevator equipment room. 

o All fire extinguishers shall be mounted not higher than 5ft. above the 
finished floor and in accordance with NFPA 10. 
 

https://www.knoxbox.com/store/Knox-Box-3200-Series.cfm


 

 

 

 

 1006 Illumination emergency power. 
o In the event of power supply failure, an emergency electrical system shall 

automatically illuminate corridors. 
 

 Comments 
o A final fire inspection is required. 
o Schedule all fire inspections through the Fire Marshal’s Office. 

(910) 984-4003 
 
Thank you again for submitting the plans for the existing building. Please review the 
plans and adhere to any notes and alterations that were made in addition to the original 
drawings.  These remarks are for the plans that were submitted and its original intent. 
These remarks do not apply if the original intent changes or what was submitted on the 
above date changes. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
D. Banks Wallace 
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal 


